H. D. (DIXIE) CARMICHAEL TELEPHONE HA 8-8351
DIRECTOR AREA CODE 214

March 28, 1967

Mr., Oscar E. Monnig
29 Chelsea Drive
Fort Worth, Texas 76115

Dear Mr. Monnig:

Ted Gangl, Planetarium Educator, tells me that the
Duncanville, Texas stone referred to in your letter of
March 23, 1967 is on display at Lakewood Elementary
School through the month of March, 1967.

Ted said that he would call you and talk with you
about this stone: however, I did want to drop you this
note and express our appreciation for your interest and
observation.

Your visits to our Museum are compliments to us and
I hope you will come back often. In the meantime, our
very best wishes come to you.

Sincerely,

HDC:dg



